
 

  

 

 

 

“2023:ÊALLOWINGÊGODÊTOÊCHANGEÊME”                                                                   
Phil. 2:12-13 

 

GODÊINSPIRESÊPOSITIVEÊCHANGEÊTHROUGHÊTHEÊBIBLE. 

“The whole Bible was given to us by inspiration from God and is    useful 
to teach us what is true and to make us realize what is wrong in our lives; 
it straightens us out and helps us do what is right. It is God’s way of 
making us well prepared at every point” (II Tim. 3:16-17). 

· The Bible is incredible. 

· The Bible is enlightening. 

· The Bible is invaluable.  
 

GODÊPROVIDESÊTHEÊPOWERÊFORÊPOSITIVEÊCHANGEÊBYÊTHEÊ
HOLYÊSPIRIT. 

“Once the Spirit…lives within you, He will bring to your whole being…      
new strength and vitality” (Rom. 8:11). 

 

GODÊMOTIVATESÊTHEÊWILLÊFORÊPOSITIVEÊCHANGEÊTHROUGHÊ
OURÊCIRCUMSTANCES. 

“Though he were a Son, yet learned he obedience by the things which he       
suffered…being made perfect, he became the author of eternal 
salvation” (Hebrews 5:8). 
 

We might change when we see the light,  
but we are more willing to change  
when we feel the heat! 
 

· Choose to think rightly! 

· Choose to depend on God’s Spirit. 

· Choose to respond in faith to your circumstances.  
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Pastor……………………….….Bro. Billy Compton Cell: 502-338-3070 
                                                                       drbillycompton@gmail.com  
Minister of Music……………………..……....…..…Kathy Hardy Snow 
Minister of Youth…………………………….…….....Cameron Edwards 
Organist…………………………………….….…..…….Wanda Buckler 
Pianist……………………….………………...............Annette Dennison 
Sunday School Director………………..Josh Veatch Cell: 270-692-7693 
Chairman of Deacons……………….....Larry Bright Cell: 270-283-1520 
Deacon of the Week……………..…....Mark Carney Cell: 270-469-6328 
Greeters of the Week…………….….Mark Carney & Cameron Edwards 
 

Sunday School: 9:30 a.m. 
Morning Worship Services: 10:30 a.m.   

Prelude 
Welcome to Worship & Announcements 
Tolling of the Hour   
Hymn #261 "Wonderful Words of Life" (vs 1 & 3) 
Hymn #335 "Standing on the Promises" (vs 1 & 4) 
Prayer Concerns 
Children’s Sermon 
Worship song: "Do It Again"  
Special music— 
Message –  “2023: Allowing God to Change Me” (Phil. 2:12-13)  
            Bro. Billy Compton 
Invitation Hymn  #282 "Living for Jesus" 
Offertory Prayer 
Tithes & Offerings (offering plates are on table in the vestibule) 
Benediction  

 

 

Evening Worship Service: 6:30 p.m. 

Message – "Stewardship of the Gospel" (Proverbs 11:27-31) - Bro. Billy 

Youth Group - Fun, Games, and Bible Study - Cameron Edwards   

CHURCHÊANNOUNCEMENTSÊANDÊACTIVITIESÊ 

· The “Worship Choir” will resume practice TODAY from 5:15 to 
6:15 p.m. You are invited to join in as voices are lifted up to 
worship the Lord!  

· Our thoughts and prayers are with the family of William Robert 
“Boots” Murphy upon his death on January 9, 2023 at the age of 
78. He was Jill Montgomery's father.  

· Our thoughts and prayers are with the family of Dr. H. Ray England 
upon his death on January 9, 2023 at the age of 70. He was a cousin 
of David England and Gayle Bright. 

· If you have not picked up your 2023 Offering Envelopes, please see 
Kaylene or Andrea for your box. 

· We are beginning the “Birth through Three-Year-Old Ministry “. 
This is a great opportunity for you to volunteer to serve. The goal is 
to have volunteers serve on a rotating schedule every six weeks. 
There is a sign-up sheet in the foyer for those who feel led to 
participate in this ministry. 

· We are so excited to be worshipping today in our renovated 
sanctuary. The renovation committee would like you to be aware 
that the renovation in this area is 90% complete. There are a few 
minor details to be finished. 

· Interim Clerical Secretary contact information:  
secretary@muldraughhill.org or 270-849-4768 

· A message from Bro. Billy and Sue Ann: 
MHBC - You Are Appreciated! 
How blessed we were this Christmas with all the cheer each of you 
brought to us with your presence and prayers! How blessed we 
were to receive so many encouraging and inspiring cards and gifts! 
How blessed we were to receive the generous love offering! We 
thank everyone for showing us love and kindness.  
 
 

MORNING WORSHIP ATTENDANCE (January 8, 2022):  
Sunday School: 85 Worship Service: 135 


